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CWE
● Summer Clean
● Installed Handrails
● Fixed Concrete main office entrance
● Installed new climbing ropes
● Installed window on PE office door
● Installed new fence for safety
● Painted parking lot lines
● Installed new door between classrooms



DHE
● Summer Clean
● Shampoo the carpets
● Installed Sunshade in the playground
● Installed some LED lights 



TDMS
● Summer Clean
● Waxed the hallways, entryways and commons areas
● The school hosted summer school and migrant school
● The school was used to assist the Red Cross on 2 occasions to 

provide a safe and clean environment 
● Restriped the blacktop basketball court
● Painted parking lot lines



TDHS
● Summer Clean
● Waxed entry way and hallways
● Installed LED light west wing
● TDHS was used to help EMS and the  

Red Cross with setting up a day
where those who were affected had a
place to speak with agencies for 
resources.



WAH

● Summer Clean

● Installed Led Lighting in hallways and Restrooms

● Installed a new Chiller for the Library and IT building



CES

● Summer Clean

● CES had the Seismic  work done on the GYM all the way to the Cafeteria

○ The main office got an upgrade with new drop ceiling, and we installed split unit for main 
office to provide A/C and heat. The office got new flooring, including the Principal's office. 
The cafeteria got new flooring and a restroom upgrade. The GYM got all new LED lighting 
along with safety upgrades. The outside of the GYM and Cafeteria got new paint, and the 
breezeway got new lighting. The Seismic area also received a new roof and outdoor 
lighting. 



GYM                       Cafeteria                   Principal



Grounds

● The grounds crew worked hard on 
keeping up on the schools mowing.

● They took care of the fire break areas.

● The team got the football and soccer field 
ready for the upcoming season. 

● Special thanks to Wade Walker for 
spraying fence lines and some other 
projects.



Hawks Nest



Hawks Nest Story

This project is what community support is all about! Without it, this would not have been 
possible.

● Les Schwab made a great contribution to get this project started. 
● Bishop Sanization helped make this happen. 
● Chad Smith Evacuation got the concrete slab. 
● Larry Pray Electric handled the electrical. 
● A&L Construction installed the fence around the base. 
● The facilities team helped with the unloading of the trucks. 
● Friends of Football helped make this happen.
● Bleacher experts helped with constructing the Hawks Nest. 

Thank you to all who made this happen!
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